Community

Hospice & Palliative Care®

Your Compassionate Guide

COMMUNITY HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE:
VOICE OF THE CAREGIVER PROJECT

At Community Hospice & Palliative Care, we deeply value our collaboration
with family caregivers. Your insights are invaluable to us. In addition to the
CAHPS survey, we have launched the Voice of the Caregiver project to better
understand caregiver needs.

About the Project

The Voice of the Caregiver project was created to gather feedback from family
caregivers on their experiences and suggestions for improvements. This initiative has
been highly successful, providing us with crucial insights that benefit all caregivers.

Continued Commitment

Due to the project's success, we are committed to continuing the Voice of the
Caregiver initiative. We are enthusiastic about the positive changes we can achieve
together, fostering a culture of listening and innovation. This commitment is essential
to delivering the best hospice experience for our patients and their families.

How You Can Help

If you are contacted about this project, we hope you will participate and help us
continue this successful initiative. Your feedback is vital in enhancing our services and
ensuring we meet the needs of all caregivers.

Thank you for partnering with us!




